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September 7, 2020 

South Park School District Community: 

It is with great sadness that we share the news of the passing of South Park Elementary Center 
teacher Mrs. Sue Lulich on Sunday, September 6. Mrs. Lulich was a compassionate, caring 
educator who touched so many lives in South Park. She cared tremendously for her students, 
committed herself to creatively teaching some of our youngest learners and made learning 
fun. 

Mrs. Lulich taught all of us about courage during her battle with cancer over the past several 
years. She continued to exude positivity, strength and bravery. The impact Mrs. Lulich had on 
South Park Elementary Center and the entire South Park community was evident by the 
support she received. With turquoise t-shirts and wristbands with #SLStrong and SP Supports 
Sue, the faculty, staff and students of South Park School District were there to show Mrs. 
Lulich what she meant to them. We, as a school community, now stand ready to offer our 
condolences and support to her family in this difficult time. 

Mrs. Lulich was a treasured educator, team member and friend of so many. She will be missed 
by all of us. But the lessons she taught to her students and colleagues remain. 

On behalf of the South Park School District Board of Directors, administration, faculty, staff 
and families, I extend our sincere sympathies to Mrs. Lulich’s family and friends. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 
Wayne P. Gdovic 
Superintendent of Schools 

 


